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Why Early Alert?



Early Alert Process

• De Anza employee raises a 

concern thru Early Alert system

• An notification is sent 

automatically to the student and 

service or program

• The service or program connects 

the student with a counselor and 

notifies the instructor

• Once the counseling session is 

complete, the student and 

instructor receives a notification 

automatically



Early Alert Data

Early Alert launched in the fall 2021 with the following 

results:

• 210 Early Alerts raised

• 407 Early Alert Student Contacts

• 103 Early Alert Appointments

• 39 Faculty participated from

• 17 De Anza Departments

*Winter 2022 preliminary results:

• 120 Early Alerts raised

• 292 Early Alert Student Contacts

• 51 Early Alert Appointments

• 10+ Faculty participated from 

• 9+ De Anza Departments

Spring 2022 preliminary information (April 06 – April 

27)

• 210 Early Alert raised 

• 84 Early Alert Student Contacts 

• 12+ Faculty participated from

• 9+ De Anza Departments

*Glitch with the Early Alert system. Early Alerts were raised thru the 

system beginning 5th/6th week of Winter 2022 term. 



Faculty Testimonials “The Early Alert process may have helped this student. 

Last week the student submitted 5 out of 7 assignments 

and that is why I sent the Early Alert. [An] email message 

from the student explain[ed] why they missed the two 

assignments. While "She believes she has submitted all 

her assignments", the student wrote in the 

message…about her two missed assignments. Thank you 

again for your help and support for our students.”

“I'm sure I speak for many instructors in saying how much 

I appreciate your efforts on behalf of our students. What 

a pleasure to work in collaboration with such committed 

and talented colleagues! Thank you so much for what 

you and your staff bring to our academic community.”



Discussion 

1. How can we continue to 

support you with your 

efforts?

2. How can we increase the 

utilization of Early Alert?



Thank You 

Please Feel Free to Contact the 

Retention Program Team:

Retention@deanza.edu


